
June,6,2017 

Te W hom It May Concern, 

Today at 3:50 PDT, I received a call from Kimi White with IDWR in Boise. 

RECEIVED 

JUN O 7 2017 
DEPARTMENT OF 

WATER RESOURCES 

She stated that the Notice of Proposed Default Order for matter of Sytle's petition was to be sent to us, 

was mailed to the incorrect address. Further she was letting us know another notice would be mailed to 

our correct address. She also asked about acceptance of email service. Both forms were emailed to 

me. 

I explained that we were unable to attend the hearing due to a family funeral/private memorial in 

Seattle the same afternoon as the hearing. She asked that I put my statement in writing and forward it 

to her. 

Please accept this as our apology and reason for non attendance. We are requesting that the proposed 

default order not be entered for Steven and Elizabeth Holmes in this matter. 

Thank you for your time and attenti 


